
	
  

	
  

	
  
QUARTERLY	
  MEETING	
  AGENDA	
  
May 9, 2016, 10:00am - noon	
  
New Garden Township Building, 299 Starr Road, Landenberg, PA 19350	
  
 	
  
Introductions	
  

	
  
Approval of January Minutes	
  
	
  
New Business 
Delaware Co-chair Vacancy	
  
FY16 Budget and Work Plan  
Water Quality/Bacteria Monitoring (Stroud) 
Green Stormwater Infrastructure Pilot Project, Dockstader Grant 
CTIP Pilot Proposal, NFWF Innovation Planning Grant 
Honoring Dorothy Miller (WCRF) 
	
   	
  
Subcommittee Reports 
 

 Land Preservation 
• NLT/BC Contract Agreement – $100,112 remaining per 4.19	
  
• Natural Lands Trust Projects (Erin) 
• Brandywine Conservancy Projects (John G.) 

	
  
Research and Restoration	
  

● Reforestation – Penn Township, private lands, 2.5 acres, 500 
trees/tubes/stakes @$4,475, to be planted May 14. Headwaters of Middle 
Branch. 

• DISCUSSION ITEM: how to handle projects on private lands. Should we have 
set criteria or discuss on case-by-case basis? 

● Bella Vista Community Mill Creek Update  
● New Garden Park Riparian Buffer Project  
• Adam Mowery, LLC (update on projects utilizing waste materials) 
• Curtis Mill Riparian Buffer Planting Phase 2 – Saturday, May 14  

 
Education/Outreach	
  

● DISCUSSION ITEM: State of the Watershed Report (WRA) - Take report and 
make more public friendly version to hand out and use at events. 

● DISCUSSION ITEM: Use of Open Source Technology   
● Watershed Walk and Talk at Middle Run (mid-May) 
● Creek Fest Update 
● School Programs Update  
● Signage Update  

 
Management Plan Coordinator Quarterly Report (Shane) – Questions/Discussion	
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NPS River Manager Report (Chuck) – Questions/Discussion	
  
	
  
Financial Report(s)	
  
First Quarter 2016 Statement of Financials 
	
  
Old Business	
  
Artesian Broad Run Well	
  
Non-Profit Management Certificate Course 	
  
 	
  
Announcements 
White Clay Creek Fest, Saturday, May 7, noon-4pm 
Delaware Nature Society, Middle Run Water Day, Sunday, May 15 
Public comment on the proposed Tri-valley Trail in WCCSP closes April 30 


